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restraint upon you, but to promote what is seemly, and to secure
undistracted devotion to the Lord."

I Timothy 5:11-14 -- "But refuse to put younger widows on the list,
for when they feel sensual desires In disregard of Christ, they want to

get married, thus incurring condemnation, because they have set aside
their previous pledge. And at the same time they also learn to be idle,
as they go around from house to house; and not merely idle, but also

gossips and busybodies, talking about things not proper to mention.
Therefore, I want younger widows to get married, bear children, keep
house, and give the enemy no occasion for reproach"

Exodus 6:20 -- "And Amram married his father's sister Jochebed, and
she bore him Aaron and Moses; and the length of Amram's life was one
hundred and thirty-seven years."

LevitIcus 20:14 -- "If there is a man who marries a woman and her
mother, It Is Immorality; both he and they shall be burned with fire,
that there may be no immorality in your midst."

Numbers 36:1-12 -- "And the heads of the fathers' households of the

family of the sons of Gilead, the son of Machir, the son of Manasseh, of
the families of the sons of Joseph, came near and spoke before Moses and
before the leaders, the heads of the fathers' households of the sons of
Israel, and they said, 'The Lord commanded my lord to give the land by
lot to the sons of Israel as an inheritance, and my lord was commanded by
the Lord to give the inheritance of Zelophehad our brother to his
daughters. But if they marry one of the sons of the other tribes of the
sons of Israel, their inheritance will be withdrawn from the Inheritance
of our fathers and will be added to the inheritance of the tribe to which

they belong; thus it will be withdrawn from our allotted inheritance.
And when the jubilee of the sons of Israel comes, then their inheritance
will be added to the inheritance of the tribe to which they belong; so
their inheritance will be withdrawn from the Inheritance of the tribe of
our fathers.' Then Moses commanded the sons of Israel according to the
word of the Lord, saying, 'The tribe of the sons of Joseph are right In
their statements. This is what the Lord has commanded concerning the

daughters of Zelophehad, saying, 'Let them marry whom they wish; only
they must marry within the family of the tribe of their father.' Thus no
inheritance of the sons of Israel shall be transferred from tribe to
tribe, for the sons of Israel shall each hold to the inheritance of the
tribe of his fathers. And every daughter who comes into possession of an
Inheritance of any tribe of the sons of Israel, shall be wife to one of

the family of the tribe of her father, so that the sons of Israel each

may possess the inheritance of his fathers. Thus no Inheritance shall be

transferred from one tribe to another tribe, for the tribes of the sons

of Israel shall each hold to his own inheritance.' Just as the Lord had

commanded Moses, so the daughters of Zelophehad did, and for Mahlah,
Tirzah, and Hoglah and Hllcah and Noah, the daughters of Zelophehad
married their uncles' sons. They married those from the families of the

sons of Manasseh the Sons of Joseph, land their Inheritance remained with

the tribe of the family of their

Leviticus 18:1-18 -- "Then the Lord spoke to Moses, saying, 'Speak
to the sons of Israel and say to them, 'I am the Lord your God. You

shall not do what is done in the land of Egypt where you lived, nor are
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